dear Dr. Nicholson,

“

Mr. Glassco will have informed you of the action
of the Finance Committee with reference to the suggestion
ceontained in your recent letter. [ wag very glad to
make the reco mmendati« and pleased, too, that it found

such immediate favour, I hope that you and Mrs.ichole

son will continue to enjoy life for many years,

E¥er yours faithfully,

Principal.

B¥, J.A.Nicholson,
4031 Dorchester Street,
Westmount, P, Q.




